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MARATHON STUDY 

 
 
 

Study staff from St. Boniface General Hospital are 
conducting a research study involving 15 healthy 
participants who will be running the Full Manitoba 

Marathon on Sunday, June 20, 2010. 
 
 

Participants must be greater than 50 years of age, 
completed 2 marathons in the past 2 years, in 

good health and willing to undergo study related 
procedures. 

 
 
 

If you are interested in participating or would like 
more information regarding the Marathon study 

being conducted by Dr. DS. Jassal please contact 
the study staff at  
(204) 237-2023. 

                                    
 

 
 
 

                   
 
 


